HWS: Information disclosure about the cancellation of holding the Extraordinary General meeting of Shareholders 2019
On 25 Oct 2019, Thua Thien Hue Water Supply Joint Stock Company announced the resolution No. 574/ NQ – HWS on the cancellation of holding the Extraordinary General meeting of Shareholders 2019 as follows:

Article 1: Cancel holding the Extraordinary General meeting of Shareholders 2019 to collect shareholders’ opinion about the implementation of the project “Van Nien Water Treatment Plant with capacity of 120,000 cubic meters per day and night” (“the project”); investment divergence: stage 1: installation of the technology 60,000 cubic meters per day and night and other related issues.
Reason for cancellation of holding the Extraordinary General meeting of Shareholders: there are the change in investment policy and the approval for project investment policy.
Article 2: This resolution takes effect from the date of signature.
Board of Directors, Board of General Managers and related departments, committees and individuals are responsible for the implementation of this resolution. 

